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CURRICULUM New Year! 

Our Curriculum this month will revolve 

around many interesting topics to start 

the new years off for the children. We 

will learn about different New Year’s 

Celebrations around the world. The 

animals that hibernate in this chilly 

season of winter, the colors of winter 

and everyone’s favorite Teddy Bears! 

We have had a lot of changes this year. New 
teachers, new children and a new curriculum 
changes and children changing to new 
classrooms, and we are all exciting that these are 
great changes for everyone!  
I am working on the summertime and our 
summer camp now and look forward it to being a 
lot of fun for the children. If you know you are 
not coming for the summer, but will be back after 
summer, please let me know now so I can plan. 
Also, if you are aging out or making any other 
changes for summer and fall, please let me know 
so I can make changes accordingly for the 
upcoming Fall! 

 

Madeleine Eaton 

1/2 

  

Andi Andrews 1/15 

 

Owen Sydnor 1/15 

 

Winnie The Poo 

1/18 

 

 

Just a reminder to parents that we are 

OPEN on Martin Luther King Jr. Birthday. 

We are not closed! We will be closed for 

Presidents’ Day just in advance 

If it snows, we follow Baltimore County 

school closing. We put on WJZ TV Channel 

13 

BIRTHDAYS 

REMINDERS 

 

-Tuition is due every Friday for the upcoming week, not the week that has just 

finished. I ask if parents could put in the white mailbox by the office door, so I 

don’t put in my pocket and wash anymore checks 😊 

 

-If you are missing anything or if you need to update items from your files, I will 

send you a letter. Please return to me A.S.A.P. 

 

-Check your child’s cubby and make sure they have seasonal clothes 

 

-We are updating Allergy List, Please verify by email any food allergies.  

 

-Our drop off cut off time is 10 am! 

 

 

Thank You 

 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 

came to our Holiday events. The 

children worked hard as did the 

teachers and we hope everyone 

appreciated the events.  

 


